
     

        

 

8th January 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

CLASS 2 TRIP TO DIG/JORVIK VIKING CENTRE, 28th January 2019 

As part of their History topic this term, Class 2 will be taking a trip to DIG 
and the Jorvik Viking Centre in York on Monday 28th January. 

DIG is a hands-on archaeological adventure, giving the children the chance to become 
trainee ‘diggers’ and discover exciting artefacts from 2,000 years of York’s history, as well as 
taking part in a “Traders, Looters or Settlers?” workshop. After this, the class will take part 
in a full, interactive tour of Jorvik Viking Centre.  

We will be leaving school at approximately 9am, and will return to school in time for the end 
of the school day. In the interests of safety, children should wear school uniform for the day. 
They will also need: 

 A packed lunch and plenty to drink 
 A raincoat 

 
The cost of the trip will be £14.80 (£8.50 for entrance to DIG and Jorvik, and £6.30 for the 

coach). 

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act 1996, the school is not allowed to make a 

charge for this activity but we are permitted to ask for voluntary contributions. No pupil 

will be discriminated against on the grounds of cost. However, if there are insufficient 

voluntary contributions towards this activity, then, unfortunately, it may have to be 

cancelled. 

For those parents who cannot access the internet, payments can be made using a PayPoint 

letter from the school office, or you may bring your debit/credit card into the school office 

where payment can be made on your behalf in your presence. 

Your payment on Parentpay for this trip also acts as parental consent for your child to 

attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Helen Pye 
Headteacher 


